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22nd November 2019 
 
 
Dear Year 1 Parents 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Amersham Museum are visiting Year 1 next 
Thursday, 28th November 2019 to deliver a Traditional Toy Workshop.  
 
The session involves four using traditional toys from their collection: 

 Explore moving toys 

 Explore optical toys 

 Explore construction toys 

 Sort old toys and modern toys and consider the materials that they’re made of 

 Make a peg doll or a Victorian optical toy 
  
They will also discuss the difference between the toys used by rich and poor children 
in the past and think about what children did when they didn’t have toys to play with. 
Many of the toys were made in a local toy factory (in Chesham) and many of them 
are between 60 and 100 years old! 
 
The children have been informed about the workshop and are extremely excited!  
 
There is a small charge of £3 per child for this session and we would be grateful if 
this was paid online via SchoolMoney before Thursday please. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Woodward 
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